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Senator Boyce (Written) asked: 
 
Can the Department describe how a net benefit approach would consider the 
economic and social costs and contributions of an individual and a family unit? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
A Net Benefit Approach would seek to calculate and weigh an applicant’s (and their 
family’s) likely fiscal contribution against the estimated health care and community 
service cost of their particular medical condition. 


